GIVE-AWAYS SOUGHT FOR GOLF TOURNAMENT

SME Colorado Section's Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament is coming up Friday, September 9. The Golf Tournament committee is looking for give-away donations that will be distributed to the 144 golfers in the tournament. If you have pens, hats, golf balls, tees, key rings, anything .. We would love to include them in our golf "give-away" bags. If you can help, please contact Peter Dolph @ pdolph@slb.com or 303.297.9005 to discuss drop-off/pick-up.

If you are playing golf (or not) this is your opportunity to show your support for Colorado Mining students.

The Golf Tournament will be held Friday Sept. 9, 2011 at the beautiful Fossil Trace Golf Club in Golden. Shotgun Start at 1:00 pm.

Thanks in advance to all who help.

SME COLORADO SECTION 2011-2012 SECTION MEETINGS

Section meetings with a speaker are planned for the third Thursday of the month as follows: October 20, lunch at the new SME headquarters in Englewood; November 17, dinner at a Golden venue; January 19, dinner at a downtown Denver venue; February 16, lunch at a Denver Tech Center venue; March 15, lunch at a Denver West venue; April, meet with the Mineral Processing Division in Colorado Springs; May 17, Annual Awards Banquet, at a downtown Denver venue.

On October 20, 2011, Vladimir Ugorets, Principal Hydrogeologist, SRK Denver, will talk about "Assessment of Uranium Recovery by ISR Modeling."

November 17, 2011, Speaker to be determined.

January 19, 2012, Red Conger, Freeport-McMoRan, Subject to be determined.

February 15, 2012, Fred Menzer, Vice President, Colorado Operations, Climax Molybdenum Company, will describe current activities at the Henderson mine, currently the world's largest producer of molybdenum, and provide an update on construction and start-up activities at the Climax mine.

March 15, 2012, Speaker to be determined.

Additional details on speakers, meeting times, costs, and reservations, etc. will be published in upcoming newsletters.

SOCIETY OF WOMEN ENGINEERS CONFERENCE

The Rocky Mountain Section of the Society of Women Engineers is hosting a professional development conference on Saturday, September 17 at the Aloft Hotel in Broomfield. The conference is entitled "Engineer Your Professional Presence: Boosting the Impact of Your Verbal and Non-verbal Communication." Visit the conference website for more specific details: www.swermsprograms.com.

The Rocky Mountain Coal Mining Institute's Annual Tri-State Meeting will be held in Sheridan, Wyoming, Sept. 15-16, 2011. The meeting notice and registration can be found online at www.rmcmi.org.

MINING HALL OF FAME AND MUSEUM BANQUET

The National Mining Hall of Fame and Museum will hold its 24th Annual Hall of Fame Induction Banquet on Saturday evening, September 10, 2011. Activities begin with a reception, cocktails, and Museum open house at 5:30 pm. Dinner and the program begin at 7:00 pm. This year's Hall of Fame inductees include Wayne Hazen, who founded Hazen Research in Golden and who was widely known in the Denver area. Banquet cost is \$125 per person and includes a Full Miner's Breakfast at the Museum Sunday morning following the Banquet. For additional information see the Museum website at www.mininghalloffame.org or contact the museum by phone, 719-286-1229, or email, director@mininghalloffame.org.

SME COLORADO SECTION

Section Chair: Justin Anderson Resource Capital Funds 1400 16th St, Ste 200 Denver CO 80202

Email: jda@rcflp.com
Phone: 303-640-3685

Section Secretary: Cathy Begej Norwest Corporation 950 Cherry St, Ste 800 Denver CO 80264-2666

Email: CathyBegejSME@gmail.com

Phone: 720-889-6112

Newsletter Editor: Amanda Garcia

Email: Amanda.P.Garcia@gmail.com, Phone: 303-889-9676

Visit the Section web site: http://www.smenet.org/colorado/
